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TORONTO, March 18, 2019 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Gravitas Financial Inc. (CSE: GFI) (“Gravitas”) announced that Ernie Eves and Gerry 
Goldberg have resigned from the company’s board of directors. Mr. Eves has been a director and the Chair of Gravitas since June 2013. 
Mr. Goldberg has been a director since May 2016 and was chair of the audit committee. Gravitas thanks Mr. Eves and Mr. Goldberg for their 
contribution to the company. 

Gravitas is undertaking a strategic review with a view to strengthening its operations. The review seeks to streamline operations and create 
a leaner, stronger company with strengthened financial results. The company is looking for board members who can assist in the next 
phase of its evolution. This process has already begun with the appointment of Lawrence Xing to the board of directors, announced on 
February 25, 2019. 

ABOUT GRAVITAS FINANCIAL INC. 
Gravitas Financial Inc. is a platform company that creates businesses in key traditional and emerging sectors with strong industry partners. 
Our industry focus includes financial services, fintech, and Sino-Canadian mining. We leverage our unique platform to develop a continuous 
pipeline of new ventures with significant blue-sky potential. Our platform is complimented by strong investment research and digital 
investment media groups. 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

For further information, please contact: 
Vikas Ranjan, President, Gravitas Financial Inc. 
Email: vikas@gravitasfinancial.com 
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